BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
May 10, 2021

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Request to Receive Electronic Notice

We have posted on our website a fillable "Request to Receive
Electronic Notice" form that may be completed and filed by or
on behalf of debtors, creditors, or other parties in interest who
wish to receive electronic notice of all pleadings and documents
filed in a particular bankruptcy case.

Request to Receive Electronic Notice (fillable form)

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this ""date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/forms/request-receive-electronic-notice-fillable-form

